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22nd September, 2023 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We are currently exploring and learning about Ancient Egypt in our History lessons. 
 
As part of this topic we will be taking our classes to the Undercliffe Cemetery to look at the 
Illingworth Mausoleum, which is one of Britain’s finest examples of Ancient Egyptian architecture.  
We will also take this opportunity to see how different cultures bury and remember their dead. This 
visit will happen within the history lesson of your child’s class of the week 9th October. 
  
Please ensure they have suitable shoes and coats / waterproofs for a walk to the cemetery that 
week. 
 
Within our Design and Technology lessons we will be planning and designs an Egyptian feast. We 
will be preparing and eating this meal as part of our Ancient Egyptian day, which we will be holding 
on Thursday 19th October.  
 
Please ensure your child’s teacher is aware of any dietary requirements or allergies. 
 
If your child would like to create a head dress, or some Egyptian necklaces to wear over their uniform 
on this day that would be great. We look forward to see your creations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As ever many thanks for your support,  
Year 4 Teaching Team. 
 
Mrs Docherty 
Ms Bibi 
Mr Moehr 
 


